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I am writing to you as someone who has lived in the inner west since 1980. I came to Australia in 
1975 from England, and I greatly value the way of life that I found here in Sydney. Unfortunately, 

in recent years that has been greater congestion on the roads and greater pollution, things that 
plague English towns and cities. I fear that with Westconnex, even more traffic will be funneled 

into our suburb. That said, the proposal to build a 'tube' in the White Bay area as the Western 
Harbour Tunnel, dredge up a trench across the harbour by Yurulbin Park is a truly awful prospect. 

I do hope that that option will not be realised. 

 


